
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2023-24 

Term 6  Monday 3 June 2024-Tuesday 23 July 2024 

Inset Days  
Friday 5 July 2024 (CLF Inset Day)  
 
Wednesday 17 July 2024 Year 10 Parents’ Evening  
 
*Should any of the above dates be rearranged we will inform parents/carers.  
 
Please also look out for key dates on our website www.digitechstudioschool.co.uk 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

  

As you can see from our new termly newsletter it has been a busy and 

successful term 5 here at Digitech. The attitude, effort, and commitment 

the students have demonstrated in their lessons, extra-curricular 

activities, school projects and GCSE exams can only be described as 

remarkable. I could not be prouder. 

  

Some of the highlights this term has been the introduction of our new 

student council programme, the Post 16 London Trip and Winning the 

Envision Programme for the third time in a row! 

  

The school break comes at a timely moment where students can relax, 

refresh and recharge with their friends and family before they come back 

and finish the year strongly. I wish you all a safe, happy, and enjoyable 

break and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 3RD June for Term 

6.   

  

Best wishes,   

  

Chris  

Principal  

  

http://www.digitechstudioschool.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post 16   
 

Post-16 Trip to London was amazing, some incredible experiences and a display of how 
incredible the Digitech students are when faced with things outside their comfort zone. The 
Art & Media students went to National Gallery and the National Portrait Gallery while the 
Music & Esports students went to the Warner Bros studios and a musical tour of Soho.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

On 10th May our Envision students delivered their project which focused on loneliness. They created 
an event where they invited students to come along and make some new friends over cake and 
games. They gave out 'conversation starters' to enable students to talk to new people in a 
comfortable way. The event was enjoyed by many. Envision is a school's wide social action 
programme which aims to develop key skills in students whilst raising awareness on a key issue 
relevant to young people, they get to work with business mentors who coach them on how to deliver 
their project, this year the students worked with mentors from the Digital Design company Nomensa. 
On Monday 20th May the students got to present their issue and event to other schools and a panel 
of judges in an interschools competition. Our students overcame nerves and a fear of speaking in 
public to make a fantastic presentation and they were crowned worthy winners. We are so proud of 
them and all they have achieved. Well done to Violet, Morgan, Makayla-Marie, Anwar, Charlie, 
Leyton, Archie, and Abby. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Envision Students doing their presentation and winning their trophy alongside their 
mentors.  

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Creative Arts students have just completed their final assessments in Art, 
Photography, Graphics, and 3D Design, bringing their projects to an end. Students 
worked exceptionally hard in their 10-hour exam, bringing their ideas to life. We are 
extremely proud of you all, well done!  
 
Year 10 Art students have recently been practicing with colouring pencil techniques and 
learning how to use acrylic paint, studying an array of cakes and sweet treats. Year 10 
Graphics students have been learning skills in industry standard program, Blender and 
Year 10 Photographers have been developing their camera skills. They have had some 
brilliant outcomes! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Friday, all students who have been in school for the whole week get entered into an 
attendance draw where they have an opportunity to win a £10 Amazon Gift Voucher. This 
Term winners are: 
 

Jack A     Andy R   Kay P   
  

  Lucy C      Rosie P   
  

     Drew H 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Protect children from county lines exploitation. Vulnerable children are at greater 
risk for exploitation. 
A child vulnerable to other types of exploitation is also at greater target for organised 
crime gangs (OCG). Knowing the signs can help protect children from county lines. 
 
https://youtu.be/S_Ny_aOWI-k 
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/online-grooming/protect-vulnerable-
children-from-county-lines/ 
 

 

Safeguarding News  

Young carers at Digitech Studio School Bristol 

We know that for some students, there is someone in their family or a friend who is ill, 
disabled, or has a mental health problem or an addiction.  
We think in every class there could be as many as 2 pupils who are helping to support someone 

because of one of these factors – we call these students young carers.  
 
Students can be young carers for lots of different reasons: 

- They might be providing support to a parent/carer with a physical illness such as 
fibromyalgia or ME, they could be cooking, fetching shopping/collecting medication, 
helping with siblings.  

- They might be helping a parent/carer with a disability who needs help with more 
personal tasks such as getting dressed, bathing or changing dressings. 

- Or it could be more emotional support – like supporting their sibling with additional 
needs, taking responsibility for young siblings whilst parents/carers attend health 
appointments, or checking that a parent/carer with depression/anxiety is ok. 

 
Some young carers might be doing lots of caring, others just a small amount but are impacted 
by the situation at home, for example by worrying about the person with the health condition 
or needing to do more things for themselves compared to other students. 
 
We are committed to ensuring that all students get the support they need to have a positive 
school experience, are happy in school and can achieve their full potential. 
 
If you think that any of the above applies to your child, and that they might possibly be a 
young carer, then please contact: 
 

Phil DeScossa – Young Carers SLT Champion/DSL 
Phil.DeScossa@clf.uk  
Tracey Roberts – Young Carers Operational Lead 
Tracey.Roberts@clf.uk  

https://youtu.be/S_Ny_aOWI-k
https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/online-grooming/protect-vulnerable-children-from-county-lines/
https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/online-grooming/protect-vulnerable-children-from-county-lines/
mailto:Phil.DeScossa@clf.uk
mailto:Tracey.Roberts@clf.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 13 final exhibition is going to be on 7th June, at Warmley Community Centre 
from 4-7pm please bring yourselves and some money as they will be selling their Art 
with all proceeds going towards their end of year celebration.  P16 and GCSE Artwork 
on Display. 

• Live music played by our talented Sam Eason 
• Mini affordable art auction 
• Award ceremony for our artists. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


